WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST GULF SHORES!

Please complete the WELCOME CARD
Provide, update, or request information. Give
prayer requests. Place cards in a box located outside
the Worship Center, Founders' Hall, or the CGC.

THE NEXT DISCOVERY IS JUNE 9™
DISCOVERY, for those wanting membership or more
information, will be June 9, 2024 at 9:30 & 10:45AM
in the Crafts room on the 1* floor of the Education
Building.

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND UPCOMING EVENTS

TODAY IS HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR DAY!
FBGS will celebrate our graduating Seniors today
during Impact Worship at 9:30AM followed by a
brunch for all students and Seniors' families in
the CGC.

MOTHER'S DAY IS NEXT SUNDAY, MAY 12™
Remember to invite, pray for, and honor as we
recognize our mothers next Sunday, May 12,

STUDENTS' SUMMER KICKOFF ¢ MAY 15™
FBGS' students... meet at the Gulf Shores Beach
Retreat on Wednesday, May 15* for the END
OF SCHOOL PARTY! Don't miss your ride from
the church at 5:30PMm near the EGC door.

FAITH HANDS" LISTENING ASSIST DEVICES
LISTENING DEVICES and NOISE BLOCKING
HEADPHONES for children are available at the
Welcome Center.

2024 FBGS' VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
"THE GREAT JUNGLE JOURNEY" will be June 3-7,
2024. Thanks to the many who have already
volunteered. VBS workdays are scheduled in
the CGC at 10:30AM on May 6, 13" and 20"
for everyone who wants to help sort supplies,
make copies, etc. To volunteer or pre-register
children go to fbcgulf.com.

BE A PART OF FBGS' MEDIA MINISTRY
Interested in volunteering with a team that gets
God's word out to the world every week? Joining
the Media Ministry is the way to do it! Check the
"Media Ministry" box on the Welcome Card to
begin your journey.

Be praying for and encouraging the Langly
family in the death of Amanda’s father, David

Clayton, and for the Turbervilles in the
passing of Nick's mother, Lora Daniels.




